Rosenberg Corey

From: Chrissy Zimmerman <chrissy.zimmerman.lpc@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 2:01 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support for Senate Bill 860

Good Afternoon,

I am writing to express my support of the Senate Bill 860. As a licensed professional Clinician and a provider to many children and families,
| believe it is our clients who are suffering from the lack of enforcement of OR MH Parity Law. Thank you!

Respectfully,

Chrissy Zimmerman

Chrissy Zimmerman, ATR, LPC, CADCI
Address: 4004 SE Woodstock Blvd. Suite 8. Portland, OR 97202
Phone: (503)777-0444 Fax: (503)777-0445 Cell: (503)502-8593
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